

Appointment of Architects


Following presentations from three firms of architects on Thursday, 2nd May, the Buildings Development Group (BDG) is pleased to announce the appointment of Theis & Khan as architects for the Church’s redevelopment.

In a statement following their appointment, Theis & Khan expressed their delight at having been chosen and, on Tuesday May 28th, are looking forward to an initial meeting with the BDG to discuss the way forward.  
A further bulletin will be displayed here, after that meeting has taken place.

Patrick Theis and Soraya Khan are based in Tunbridge Wells.  Their website address is:

www.theisandkhan.com

Their award winning work includes the Lumen United Reformed Church and Community Centre in Tavistock Place, London; and The Scroll Church in Watford.


14th May 2019
